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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
 
 

Dear all, 
 

Welcome BBQ - Change of Date 
To avoid a clash of date with the swimming carnival, we have moved the Welcome BBQ to the evening of Friday 28 
February. All parents, students, family and friends are invited to join us for a BBQ. Last year’s Welcome BBQ was a 
great success and we have booked a jumping castle once again this year. The P&C generously provide the sausages 
and we ask each family to bring a plate to share, as well as their own nibbles and picnic blanket or fold up chair. Please 
reserve the date for this fantastic event. 
 
Swimming Carnival Rescheduled 
You would have received advice yesterday that our swimming carnival has been postponed to next Friday, 21 February. 
This necessitates a new note being signed and returned, so please do so at your earliest convenience. If you are 
available to assist with timekeeping on the day, please let Miss Arnott know. The District Swimming Carnival will be held 
on Thursday 27 February (Week 5). 
 
Student Representative Council - 2020 
Earlier in the week, students from each class voted for two 
student representatives to help with various fundraising 
events and other school activities. These students will be a 
terrific help to Miss Saunders and we look forward to seeing 
the great things that will be organised throughout the year. 
Congratulations to Layla, Bailey, Hunter, Kate, Anna and 
Kyuss (5-6M), Tia and Addison (5R), Cooper and Jaya 
(4CF), Olla and Daisy (3KB), Connor and Isla (2A), Archie 
and Caitlin(1S) and Ruby and Charlie (KD). 
 

Uniform Pool 
A reminder that if you require additional school uniforms, there are used items available in the Uniform Pool for $1.00 
each. These items are a great way to bulk up your uniform supplies! 
 
Have a great week! 
 
Rod White 
Principal  

Sports House Captains - 2020  
Congratulations to the following students for being 

elected Sports House Captains in 2020. 
Bailey and Kyuss (Turpentine), Jesse and Kate (Acacia), 

and Layla and Alana (Spotted Gum). We know these 
leaders will encourage all students to do their best in all 

the upcoming carnivals and sporting events. 

Library Monitors - 2020  
Well done to our Library Monitors for Semester 1. 

Alana, Kate, Layla, Kyuss and Hunter. 
It will be wonderful having these students helping Mrs 

Darby in the library and organising activities for children 
at lunch time. Your help is greatly appreciated. 
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COMING EVENTS - TERM 1 - 2020 

WEEK 3 

Fri 14 Feb -Library Borrowing - 3KB 
-Canteen Open 
-Uniform Pool - 2.50 - 3.10pm 

WEEK 4 

Mon 17 Feb -Kindergarten Parent Information Session - 
3.15pm 
-Library Borrowing - 2A 

Tue 18 Feb -Scholastic Book Club Order Due 
-Library Borrowing - KD, 4CF and 5-6M 
-Canteen Open 

Wed 19 Feb -Library Borrowing - 1S 

Thu 20 Feb -Whole School Assembly - 2.30pm 

Fri 21 Feb -School Swimming Carnival 

WEEK 5 

Tue 25 Feb -Shoalhaven City Council Bookmobile 

Thu 26 Feb -District Swim Carnival 

Fri 28 Feb -Clean Up Australia Day - Schools 
-P&C Welcome BBQ 

 CANTEEN ROSTER - TERM 1 - 2020 

Fri 14 Feb HELP NEEDED Tue 18 Feb Kate 

Fri 21 Feb HELP NEEDED Tue 25 Feb Lara 

P&C NEWS 
Welcome BBQ Change of Date 
All our families are invited to the Welcome BBQ. 
Unfortunately, we have had to change the date. The 
welcome BBQ will now be held on Friday 28 February. 
Bring along your picnic rug or chairs, nibbles and a plate 
to share and enjoy sausage sandwiches provided by the 
P&C to welcome our new families and our returning 
families to the new school year. 
We hope you can join us. 
Thank you. 
Tomerong P&C Association 

 This week’s value is 

Congratulations to last week’s winners 
 

Olla and Jeremy 

CLEAN UP AUSTRALIA DAY 
The annual ‘Clean Up Australia’ day for 
schools this year, is Friday 28 February. 
Once again, our school will be participating 
during middle session 12.05 - 1.35pm with classes tidying 
up designated areas within or around school grounds.  
Thank you. 
Mrs Raymer 

KINDER NEWS 
Parent Information Session 
The Kindergarten parent information session will be held 
next Monday, 17 February at 3.15pm. During this session, 
parents will be informed of routines, learning programs 
and expectations of KD. 
Looking forward to meeting you. 
Mrs Dilley 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
All students have received the latest Book Club catalogue 
with some amazing books for sale. If you would like to 
place an order, you can order and pay online at 
scholastic.com.au/LOOP, (preferred payment option) or 
you can fill in the order and return it to school with 
payment by Tuesday 18 February. 
Happy Reading! 
Mrs Dilley 

ST JOHN THE EVANGELIST CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL 
Open Night 
Come along and see what St Johns has to offer both 
Junior and Senior students. Students in Year 5, 6 and 10 
are encouraged to attend. 
Open night is on Wednesday 4 March, 2020. Tours are 
available from 5pm to 7.30pm. Choice of two information 
sessions at 6pm or 7pm. Please phone 4423 1666 with 
any questions. 

SPORTS REPORT 
Leisure Sports - Years 3-6 
During Weeks 5 to 10 of Term 1, students in Years 3, 4, 5 
and 6 will participate in Leisure Sport activities including 
swimming, beach sports, tennis and fishing. This has 
been organised for their weekly sport. In order to cover 
coaching fees and facility hire, there will be a cost of $3 
per student, per week. One of our certified swimming 
teachers will be providing swimming instruction and 
supervision. Bay and Basin Leisure Centre staff are also 
on hand in a lifeguard capacity. Certified teachers and 
coaches will be working with students during the various 
activities.  
 
Swimming Carnival—Change of date 
Please note that the school swimming carnival will now 
be held on Friday 21 February. Please ensure that the 
new permission note (green), which was sent home 
yesterday, is completed and returned to school as soon 
as possible. 
 
Well done Addison! 
Addy performed really well 
in the javelin event at a 
recent Regional Athletics  
Carnival and now has his 
sights set on the State 
Carnival, which will be held 
later in the term at 
Homebush. We wish him all 
the best! 
 
District Soccer Trials 
District soccer trials have been cancelled this Thursday 
due to the wet conditions of the field. The new date for 
these trials is yet to be announced. Good luck to Bailey, 
Jesse and Kyuss in this upcoming event.  
Mr Munn 
 



 

 


